
 
 

 

June 2020 

 

Monthly Meeting - Thursday, June 25 @ 7pm. Executive Board meeting @ 6pm.  
Voting for the new officers will take place at this meeting. Election ballots will be handed 

out at meeting, if you need an absentee ballot please contact Dean Becker 319-830-6828. 
Absentee ballots must be returned by June 25 @7pm. 

 
Thank you 

• All members that helped pay tribute to our deceased Veterans on Memorial Day. 

• All members that participated in Ben Schmitz funeral service. 
• Michelle Morrison for updates on Post websites, emails, and sharing pictures. 

• Jerry Holbach for sharing Memorial Day service photos. 
• Duane Fischels for donating his time to help Bob Schmit with the bar for funeral 

dinners for several years. 
 

Commanders Message: In these trying times of the Covid19 virus Post 714 is following 
the recommendations set forth by the CDC. When we get notification that business can 

return to normal we will do so. Notifications of changes will be sent out via our email list 
and also on our website www.americanlegionpost714.com.  Thank you for your patience. 

Stay safe and healthy! 
 

Blood Drive –  June 16 at the Legion from 1-6pm by appointment only, extra safety 
measures being taken. Please contact Julie Frost at (319) 215-6948 to make that appt. 

 
The 71st Annual membership banquet has been postponed.  

No future date has been set at this time. 
 

Veterans Park – 12x12 pavers for new area of park are available for $150. Smaller sizes 
are available also. Please contact Gilbertville City Hall at (319) 296-1822 or by email 
gvilleclerk@mediacombb.net. You may have your name on more than one paver.  Please 

stop down and see the new clock that was installed. 
 

Post Everlasting Post 714 extends its sympathy to the family of Ben Schmitz. Ben 
was a charter member of Post 714 with 71 years of continuous service. May he rest in 

peace. 
 

Families of deceased veterans who do not have a grave marker please contact County VA 
coordinator Yolando Loveless 319-291-2512. 

http://www.americanlegionpost714.com/
https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=cross+pictures+clip+art&id=9A9A319B0D5D558B7B5D6EEC8325363BAE409790&FORM=IQFRBA


Thank you to all officers, Executive board, membership and management of Post 714 for 
all their cooperation allowing me to be commander for the last 2 years. I believe wwe 

have the finest post in the nation.  Dean Becker 
 

June 14     - Flag Day 
June 16     - Blood Drive 

June 25     - Monthly meeting 
August 11  - Blood drive 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Legion Post 714                 319-296-9955 
Commander  Dean Becker  319-830-6828 

Manager  Renee Pecenka    319-296-3888 or 319-215-9047 
Website: www.americanlegionpost714.com 

Email:    Americanlegionpost714@gmail.com 
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